
From: Janet Cook  
Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 1:34:26 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: March 6 th Council Meeting  
  
I would like to voice my views against any more additions to the height in San Mateo housing or any 
more multi building structures.  You are not considering utility usages, traffic additional pollution.  You 
are changing the small town  landscape of San Mateo.  Stop going against the will of the people.  You 
have already increased housing way over what any residents would want.  Make us more like Half Moon 
Bay and keep our identity and protect our environment. 
 
Janet Cook 

 
  

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




